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The average attendance for the year has been—from January to 
June, boys, 75 ; girls, 93 ; total, 168 ; from September to December, 
boys, 73; girls, 96; total, 169; the School being, as is customary, 
closed during the months of July and August.

Missionary Collections.—The class collections for missionary pur­
poses have amounted to $254.28, an increase of $39.10 over last 
year. With the exception of $25.00 expended in the purchase of 
missionary books for the library, these collections, together with 
$77.70 balance from last year, have been devoted to the following 
Missionary schemes :—

Support of our pupil at Pointe-aux-Trembles................ $50.00 
Board of French Evangelization....................   25.00
North-West Missions........................................................ 75.00
China Missions.................................................................... 30.00
Lumbermen’s Mission ....................................................... 15.00
Student's Missionary Society............................................. 15.00
Pointe-aux-Trembles School—Girl’s department..... 25.00 
Home Missions.................................................................... 40.00
Foreign Missions................................................................ 30.00

Library.—During the summer special subscriptions were asked 
for the Library fund. In response, the scholars and friends contri­
buted $37.86 ; to this was added $25.00 taken from our Missionary 
fund as above stated, the total being expended in the purchase of 
new books, in addition to which a number of volumes were received 
from a friend of the school. The old books were thoroughly exam­
ined and repaired, and a new catalogue of the entire library issued. 
This list shows that there are now 838 volumes in our library.

Hymnals.—Through the generosity of one of our scholars, the 
entire school was, early in the year, supplied with the latest edition of 
Sankey’s hymns, which is now used in our services.

Pic-nic.—The annual pic-nic was held at St. Rose on the 15th 
June, but owing to the very unfavorable weather the day was not as 
enjoyable as it would otherwise have been.

Band of Hafe.—The Band of Hopè continues its fortnightly 
meetings, which are very well attended, and they have already secured 
the signatures of a large number to the total abstinence and tobacco 
pledge.

Mission Band.—The Mission Band is doing excellent service in 
interesting the girls in practical mission work. Their report is ap­
pended to this.

Bible Class.—We have been exceedingly fortunate in securing the 
services of the Rev. Professor Campbell as leader of the Bible Class
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